
TO: Tree Board 

FROM: Alyssa Jones Wood, Sustainability Coordinator  

DATE: February 12, 2024 

SUBJECT: Arbor Day Discussion  
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

Provide guidance on details regarding the 2024 Arbor Day celebration.    
 

 
2) Background: 
 

At the April 16, 2024 City Council meeting, the Mayor will issue the annual Arbor Day 
Proclamation. The community is invited to attend the 2024 Arbor Day celebration at 
Historical Park in Tumwater on April 20, 2024, from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. At the celebration, the 
Tree Board will distribute 100 1-gallon native plants and 100 native flower seed packets. 
City staff have ordered plants and seeds as directed by the Tree Board at their January 8, 
2024 meeting. Handouts will be available for event-goers to pick and choose from, rather 
than providing bundled bags of handouts as done in previous years. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 Postpone this action to the Tree Board’s March 11, 2024 meeting. 
 

 
4) Attachments: 
 

 


